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Your child has been given safety advice at school in relation to
Halloween, please see tips below on how you can play your part in
ensuring your childs safety this Halloween.

Keep your children a safe distance from bonfires and fireworks.

Accompany your children when “Trick or Tréating"or at events.

they can be seen by motorists and cyclists.

Make sure costumes are fire resistant.

Ensure your children do not buy, use, or ignite fireworks.

If your child dresses up in dark clothes, add reflective material so
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